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A list of the schools where we have current concerns has been attached as Annex A to
this memo. It contains the list of those schools where we have concerns and where
additional Phase 2 testing and actions are being taken. It is important to reiterate that it
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Annex A to
OPPS Update
dated 13 June 2016

School Name Pre-Flush Post-Flush ake
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